Rutland Southern Vermont Regional Airport Committee

March 26, 2015

Attendance:

Steve Baker, Christopher Beitzel, Ed Bove, Bob Burke, Mike Klopchin, Tom Donahue, Geege Dubin, Joe

Gianacola, Garry Joseph, Chris Reece.

Minutes:

Cape Air

Airport

Arranging a contract between Pen Air and Cape Air to increase enplanements specifically for ski
tours.

If you RUT can get 10,000 enplanements then the FAA gives you $1,000,000

Chamber perk: Empty seats on Cape Air could be bought by chamber members and then the
chamber could chip in $S30 to cover the seat.

RWY 1 extension laid the first blocks yesterday, one week ahead of schedule.

The construction could last until November and this will affect business at CAS.

North project complete but will require some seeding in the spring.

Airport sign has been approved by the state and is awaiting approval from the town
Aerobatics competition is questionable for this year. Not a lot of communication.

Water pipe is still frozen at the terminal.

Joe Gianacola, inquired about developing land on the east side of the airport where the trailer
park is located. Chris Beitzel would look into the airports options.



